Child Care Policies and Procedures

The Nursery / Kids' Club provides a safe and nurturing environment for infants and toddlers on Sunday mornings during the 9 a.m. service and coffee hour. Parents may attend church, teach Sunday school, sing in the choir, or attend church meetings while their children play in Kids' Club. There is also care for children ages 10 and younger for church events or meetings, upon request. Please contact Laura Gorman, Kids' Club Director (laura.gorman@stpaulscary.org) at least two weeks before the event. The Kids' Club Director should be notified if more than eight children are expected, so that adequate adult supervision can be provided.

Kids' Club is located in the Education Building. If you enter through the Preschool entrance in the courtyard, Kids' Club will be the first classroom on your left. Infants and toddlers through 36 months (3 years-old) are welcome to attend. The program is open for parents to visit at any time.

On Sunday mornings, parents may take their children to the nursery at any time between 8:45 a.m. - 11 a.m. Parents should sign their children in, document any allergies or special conditions and put nametags on the children as well as labels on their diaper bags and cups. (These are provided at the sign in area.) Parents will need to leave their cell phone number on the sign in sheet and turn their phones to vibrate. Kids' Club will text parent's cell phone if they need to return for a child who remains upset for more than 10 minutes. If parents wish to bring their child into church for Communion, they may come get them from the nursery. Please make sure that the same person who dropped off the children picks them up unless the Kids' Club staff are notified otherwise.

Goldfish crackers and water are provided or parents may leave a special drink or snack. Kids' Club is a peanut-free environment. Parents should supply diapers, wipes, juice, bottles and/or baby food if necessary.

Children should not be left at Kids' Club if they have had a fever or diarrhea within 24 hours or if they have a persistent cough or runny nose.